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2024-2025 BCLA WOMEN’S FIELD LACROSSE U18, U15 and U13  

PROVINCIAL CHAMPIONSHIPS 

February 20-23, 2025 
Burnaby Lake West (3677 Kensington Ave, Burnaby) 

Burnaby Field Lacrosse Association is proud to host the 2024-2025 Women’s Field Lacrosse Provincial 
Championships along with the Field Directorate and BCLA. Please read this letter carefully as it includes 
important information that you will need to know before the provincials begin. 

Mandatory Coaches Meeting 
All Teams (please limit to 1 Coach) 
Thursday, February 20th at 6:30 PM 
Burnaby Lake West - Meeting Room  

#2 - 3677 Kensington Avenue, Burnaby 

Please bring the completed Fair Play Award Athlete Nomination Form to the coaches meeting. 

TEAM ROSTER VERIFICATION 

Will be completed in advance of the coaches meeting by the BCLA office to avoid delay at meeting and 
games.  

Deadlines: 

Monday February 17 all rosters submitted with your declaration form to the BCLA office will be 
considered your roster for provincials (If you have an updated roster send that updated roster 
verification form to debheard@bclacrosse.com). 
All call-up players being used in the provincial championship must have played the required four (4) 
qualifying games with proof of play, a scan of the official score sheets.  
Please send to debheard@bclacrosse.com along with the callup form. 

Tuesday February 18 the BCLA will review all submitted rosters with the RAMP registration system. Any 
issues will be addressed and resolved prior to the coaches meeting. 

Wednesday February 19 is the last day any changes can be made to a roster and must be submitted to 
the BCLA office by 3:00PM. These would only be replacement players for players who have been injured 
and unable to play after our review Tuesday. 

GAME SHEET LABELS (ROSTERS) 

 

Please submit your roster for host use to the following link by February 14th: 

https://form.jotform.com/250206866275056 
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TEAM VOLUNTEERS  

Each participating team must provide the following volunteers per round robin game: HOME team to 
provide 1 timekeeper and AWAY team to provide 1 scorekeeper. Neutral score and time keepers will be 
provided for medal games.  

Each team should also appoint a responsible person for selecting game MVPs for round robin games. That 
person will select 3 players from the opposing team for each game.  Players are only eligible for one award 
during the round robin portion of the tournament. Neutral bench officials will select the medal game MVPs.  

Please have a team official report to the tournament office (Meeting Room #2 at Burnaby Lake West) thirty 

minutes prior to game time to pick up your score sheet and MVP awards sheet. Both of these will be 

returned to the tournament office by the officials immediately following the game.  

GOGGLES  

Approved goggles are MANDATORY for all players participating in the tournament. This requirement will 
be strictly enforced.   

SUSPENSION GUIDELINES  

Please read the attached Field Directorate Suspension. Any questions regarding the suspension guidelines 
should be referred to the Official in Chief (OIC).  
  

VENUE  

Players and team officials are requested to abide by venue rules at Burnaby Lake West. Players should be 
supervised in and around the facility, including change rooms.  

NO LACROSSE BALLS are to be thrown or tossed against walls in or around the buildings at the venue. Balls 
and sticks will be confiscated by facility staff if this rule is violated.  

Washrooms and change rooms are in the Facilities Building at Burnaby Lake West.    

CONTACT  

Jackie White  
Provincial Host Convener 
Phone: 604-880-6502 
E-Mail: presidentbflc@gmail.com  

 




